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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

A MESSAGE FROM
EDMONTON INT'L RACEWAY IN WETASKIWIN & BAYER
THE LUXXUR 300 NASCAR PINTY'S SERIES EVENT - JULY 25, 2020

Good Day EIR Racers, Sponsors & Fans!

Further to NASCAR's Announcement today that the Western Swing of the NASCAR Pinty's
Series is not possible this year, we would like to send out a message from EIR & Bayer, our
official Sponsor of the LUXXUR 300 on July 25th.

"We all at Bayer cannot wait to be back enjoying life's pleasures and past
times with family, friends and fellow NASCAR enthusiasts. At this time,

however, the safety of community members are still at risk and we stand
beside the recommendation to postpone the LUXXUR 300 until 2021—when
it is safe for everyone to enjoy. Until then, we wish patrons and fans of the
NASCAR series a safe and wonderful year ahead.”

Even though the LUXXUR 300 will not go ahead this year, we are very excited that this event
has been postponed to our 2021 Race Season.

We will continue to send out messages on behalf of EIR to keep everyone excited and “on-
board” for the 2020 Race Season!

Keep healthy & safe everyone!
Sincerely,
On behalf of Bayer

Ron & Loretta Thiering
Edmonton Int'l Raceway in Wetaskiwin

FOLLOW US

000



https://www.nascar.ca/2020/05/15/nascar-pintys-series-announces-schedule-changes/
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Edmonton-Intl-Raceway/202891183057109?ref=hl
https://twitter.com/EIRNASCAR
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